
FM: SEC: F43 A (XI) 

Surveillance Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001. 

Sub.: Increase in volume 

Kind Attention: Ms. Kruti Shah, On-Line Surveillance, BSE Limited. 

Dear Madam, 

® 
FORCE 

7th July 2021 

This has reference to your email dated 7th July, 2021 regarding the subject as 'Increase in 
Volume' of our shares across Exchanges, in the recent past. 

In this regard, we co!"firm that the Company has disclosed all significant information as 
required under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, to the Exchange. 

There is no such information which is to be disclosed under Regulation 30 of the Securities 
and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015. 

Please take this letter on record and kindly acknowledge. 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Force Motors Limited 

~~ 
Kishore P. Shah 

(i_ Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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